St John’s Kingsdown Village Hall
Kingsdown Kent
CT14 8BJ

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Trustees of Kingsdown Village Hall (KVH) are going to conduct
a public consultation by an Extraordinary General Meeting

on WEDNESDAY 13th September 2023 7.30 PM.

You are invited to come to this consultation meeting where we will hear your ideas and your
opinions of what you would like to see in your Village Hall.

The meeting is open to all comers.

There will be no decisions made at this meeting, we will simply hear and listen and understand
what people would like to see and what might be possible with the Hall.
From this, may come a comprehensive survey to all residents.

With the unfortunate departure of the Kingsdown pre-school KVH have lost half of its annual
income and no longer have enough committee members to make quorum decisions. Greater
reliance on public funds such as grants from various public bodies will be important going
forward and having multiple trustees who have the time to support this activity along with other
maintenance will be critical.

The Hall cannot carry on without support from its local community.

For the first time in many years a community activity was organised at the hall and around 60
people came to the BIG Lunch on the King's Coronation weekend. This was hosted by the
Trustees of this Hall to ensure community spirit.

Please note it is not the Trustee's obligation to organise all community events, user groups or
activities within the Hall, but to provide the facility for such groups and others to book and use
the venue.

Moving forward we need to have more community activities in this Hall.

Hence we are consulting with the community.

The rates are good value for money and the forecourt can also be rented.

Please come along to this meeting where we look and hear and understand what you want from
and what you'd like to see with your Village Hall.

Trustees of Kingsdown Village Hall



